
SUMMER FAYRE
MATCHED FUNDING

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT!
To All Parents/Carers,

The GPPSA Summer Fayre is coming up and we’re all keeping our fingers 
crossed the sun is out for us on the day. We can’t control the weather but 
if you’re wondering how you can help out by boosting our fundraising simply 
check with your employer if they offer a Matched Giving scheme.
Matched Giving (sometimes called 'Matched Funding') is an easy way to 
double your donation by asking your employer to match your fundraising double your donation by asking your employer to match your fundraising 
total for an event which you are volunteering at. It's a tax-efficient way for 
companies to show their support for employees and fundraise for charity.
If your employer offers Matched Giving (sometimes called Matched Funding) 
they could match or part match your fundraising total for an event or activity 
you are involved in, for example, volunteering to run a stall for one hour at 
the Summer (or Christmas) Fayre. 

Check with your employer’s HR or payroll team to find out if Matched Giving Check with your employer’s HR or payroll team to find out if Matched Giving 
is offered then let us know if they can help: gppsa@hotmail.co.uk

Matched Giving could be a significant source of income for our parents 
association and will help to raise much needed funds to support our school.

Your kind contributions would be greatly  appreciated to raise funds for 
our school.

Many thanks
The GPPSAThe GPPSA

You can still help us  raise much needed funds for our school 
by going to http://easydonate.org/GPPSA25 
or by scanning the QR code 

Keep up to date! Follow us
@grangeparkassociation


